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Margaret Sexton

From: speaking@web.net
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2016 12:14 PM
To: Parks and Environment Committee
Cc: Councillor Fletcher; pocketcommunityassociation-executive@googlegroups.com
Subject: Councillor Fletcher's motion regarding greenspace lands subject to an MOU between 

the TTC and the PCA

To the City of Toronto Parks and Environment Committee,  

I am writing on behalf of the Pocket Community Association (PCA) regarding Councillor Fletcher's proposed motion 
which is planned for discussion at your Committee meeting today. We are a signatory to an MOU with the TTC regarding 
the lands in question.  

If the City is willing to bring the lands under the operational control of the City of Toronto Parks, Forestry and 
Recreation, the PCA would be pleased to relinquish its Memorandum of Understanding with the TTC.  

The PCA supports the objective of preserving the western portion of the Oakvale Green Space as a buffer to the TTC 
subway yards and is flexible regarding the mechanism for such preservation.  

Thank you,  

Susan McMurray 
Chair, Pocket Community Association 
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